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Re:SB210 

I oppose bill SB210 that would require in person voting. Oregon’s vote by mail has 

been very successful. Going back to only voting in person would be a hardship on 

many of our Rural families, our Disabled and Senior citizens, as well as  many others 

in our communities who would not be able to take off work to stand in line for hours!  

 

Barbara Sousa 

Aloha, OR 


